
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: April 7, 2025 

ITEM TITLE: Theatre / Civic Center Proposal 

 

DISCUSSION: 

During the February 3, 2025, Work Session, Staff informed Council that the City has been approached 
by an entity interested in purchasing the Falcon Civic Center. During that meeting, a discussion was held 
about engaging Levi Architecture to do some conceptual planning to ensure that this is a feasible option 
should the City decide to sell the current Falcon Civic Center. 

Attached is the proposal from Levi Architecture. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


